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Clerk’s Offices to Reopen on May 3, 2021 
By: Sheryl Loesch, Clerk of Court 

 
The Clerk’s Offices in our staffed divisions (Jacksonville, Orlando, and Tampa) will 
reopen to the public on May 3, 2021. Those offices, however, will operate with minimal 
staffing; most of our staff will continue to telework from home. To the extent possible, 
attorneys should continue to communicate with the Clerk’s Office and judges’ 
chambers staff by telephone and email. Pro se parties may continue to file papers 
with the Court by mail, fax, email, and drop box. 


